

Lewannick CP School



Together we inspire, together we nurture, together we achieve.

25th September 2020



Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

I want to start this week's update letter by saying how impressed I have been by every single member of the school community and the way they have so rapidly adapted to the changes we have implemented in school in response to the Coronavirus pandemic. Thank you.



As we reach the end of week three, one of the most positive aspects of these weeks has been, without doubt, seeing the children again and seeing the children enjoying time with their friends and peers. It has simply been lovely having the majority of the children back.

We are constantly reviewing the processes and procedures that have been implemented and working with our partner Academy Schools and Academy Directors and Local Governors, we continue to draw up procedures and contingency plans to safeguard the schooling of the children as the priority.

Your support throughout these past three weeks has been hugely appreciated and both the staff and I sincerely thank you for this.



It is undoubtedly a time of difference and understandable anxiety for many. Please keep talking to us and know that we are here to help and be of assistance in any way we can.

I hope you all have a good weekend.

Best wishes

Mr Fugill Executive Headteacher





Respect

Happiness

Creativity

Friendship

Perseverance